
From: Map and Pub Sales
To: Valdes, Jose
Subject: RE: Inquiry Regarding Copyright
Date: Friday, May 30, 2014 10:30:12 AM

Hello,
Open File Report OFR-29 (Souders, V. L. 1981. Geology and Groundwater Supplies of
Southern Dawes and Northern Sheridan Counties, Nebraska) is not copyrighted and you
are free to use it. We ask that you reference your source, but that is all.
Thanks for asking.
Lisa
 
 
Lisa M Greif
School of Natural Resources
University of Nebraska Lincoln
Maps & More
101 Hardin Hall
402-472-3679
lgreif2@unl.edu
 

From: Valdes, Jose [mailto:Jose.Valdes@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 7:12 AM
To: Map and Pub Sales
Subject: Inquiry Regarding Copyright
 
Good morning.  Please verify that your Open File Report OFR-29 (Souders, V. L. 1981.
Geology and Groundwater Supplies of Southern Dawes and Northern Sheridan Counties,
Nebraska) is not copyrighted.    
 
Thank you.
 
_________________________________________
JOSE VALDES, PG
Hydrogeologist, Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.  20555
 
Mail Stop: T8-F5
Office: (301) 415-5259
E-mail: Jose.Valdes@nrc.gov
 
 
 

mailto:snrsales@unl.edu
mailto:Jose.Valdes@nrc.gov
mailto:Jose.Valdes@nrc.gov



